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— Conste[[ation.

November 1 3 , 2017

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DM 17-024, Constellation NewEnergy, Inc.
Notice of Material Change

Dear Executive Director:

In Constellation NewEnergy, Inc.’s (“CNE”) renewal application filed earlier this
year, CNE stated that it intended to serve new residential and small commercial
customers; however, on October 25, 2017, CNE decided that it will no longer
solicit or enroll these classes of customers. As such, CNE is notifying the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission that CNE no longer intends to solicit new
residential or small commercial customers under 20kW, but will continue to
provide service to our current residential or small commercial customers on term
contracts, through the end of their existing terms. The longest term contract ends
on September 28, 202 1 . CNE will send each residential or small commercial
customer under 20kW a termination notice 45-60 days prior to their contract
expiration explaining that if they fail to select another supplier they will be
dropped back to the utility after contract expiration. Two copies of this letter are
enclosed with this original.

If there are any questions, please contact me at 3 1 2-68 1- 1 855 or by email at
atlly .kIavitcicpijstçIILt ion .coii.

Sincerely,

Amy Klaviter
Analyst, Legal Compliance

cc: cxecutite.director(upucnhi.gov
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